
Haulianlal Guite, IAS
Officer on Special Duty,
Rajasthan Finance Commission

B-Block, First Floor,
Vitt Bhawan, Janpath, Jaipur

D.O. Letter No.5 (55)5th SFC/2015 Dated: 21st June, 2016

Head of Department

Department of Anthropology,

Delhi University, New Delhi

Subject: Statement of purpose on the “Development Dialogue Initiative” of Rajasthan
government and request for official dates of session interaction for the same.

Dear Professor,

For the purpose of youth participation in the process of governance, the Rajasthan
government will be undertaking a series of development dialogues with students across the
leading universities of Rajasthan and in the National Capital Region.

The purpose of these interactive sessions is to acclimatize and sensitize the students to
various projects currently undertaken by the government of Rajasthan. For that reason, as
per our earlier conversation, I request you to fix an interactive session with the students of
your university who are in their final undergraduate years, or higher. Given the summer
holidays and the running examinations, the government is pleased to extend the scheme to
alumni students of your university as well.

The date of such interactive session may be fixed at 11 am on 13th July, 2016, at the DSE
campus. You are requested to invite your faculty members, professors and lecturers to be
present for the occasion. As it is designed to be a flagship scheme of the present
government, students from the departments of sociology, social work, geography and
economics will be joining too.

You are also humbly requested to advertise the scheme in your official website, in your
facebook page and group, whatsapp groups, your official notice board, and any other media,
to attract the maximum students possible.

Your campus placement officer may kindly be instituted as a liaison to avoid any possible
communication gap, and be instructed to open an active, regular line of communication
with me. Other details maybe found on the preliminary brochure attached to this email.

Please acknowledge receipt of mail



Sincerely yours,

Haulianlal Guite, IAS

Project Coordinator, Rajasthan Development Dialogue


